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World Book Day 

Competition We are delighted to inform everyone 

that Bricknells have provided our 

school with a Chrome book for the 

pupils to use.    

 

‘At Bricknells we are delighted to 

have been able to donate a lap top 

to Wickersley Northfield Primary 

School.  

 

With so many children not having 

access to the correct equipment, we 

were able to leverage the funds   

organised by Agents Giving and SJB 

Consultancy. 

 

This is where Estate and letting 

Agents together with their suppliers 

are donating money to help school 

children across the county during this 

challenging time.   

 

Hopefully, this gift will make a positive 

impact, however, small, on students 

learning.’   

 

We want 

to thank 

Bricknells 

and their 

team for 

their very 

kind donation.   

Thank you to everyone who         

entered the Trust competition of 

designing a front cover for ‘Danny 

the Champion of the World’ (KS2) 

and We’re Going on a Bear Hunt 

(EYFS & KS1).   

 

From our school the EYFS winning 

entry was from Harriet Morton F2A.  

The KS1 winning entry was from 

Phoebe Parkinson 2KB.  

The KS2 winning entry was from 

Connor Boyle 6SO.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done everyone and good luck 

for the next round of the  

competition.   

Bricknells  

World Book Day 

A huge WELL DONE 

to  Nina Hroncova, 

Harrison Morton,  

 

 

 

 

Sebastian Sharp,  

 

Joshua Bennett,  

 

 

 

 

Nolan Glossop,  

 

Jack Teather,  

 Kate Harding,  

 

Jayden Eden & 

George Baggaley 

(again!)   

who have all 

achieved their 

gold award on 

Mathletics.   

Don’t forget that Thursday 4th March 

is World Book Day and we will all be 

wearing our pyjamas for the day. 

 

What is your favourite book? Share 

them in your Google Classroom.   

 

You can’t beat 

reading or     

listening to  a 

good story!  

Gold Awards 


